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I have a historical testimony to submit. In my personal history of voting it was not until 

2002 that I was forced to do mail in balloting. I was shocked that it took so very long 

to get the results. In all of my voting history there has been strict regulations but such 

laxity has become the routine over the past 23 years. There has been lingering and 

lingering times to vote. This has resulted in prolonged uncertainty and an untenable 

time has been had by all. Please pass this bill and let’s get back to the responsible 

and legal way of voting. 


